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The Berlin Board of Education is looking for individuals interested in being
considered for a vacant position on the Board. As a non-partisan board of
education, the Board will select a new member from interested residents,
regardless of party affiliation or prior political experience.

Interested individuals who are Berlin residents and registered voters should
contact Debbie Batista by email at dbatista@berlinschools.org, or by calling
860-828-6581, ext. 5015, by Tuesday, May 15, 2018, to express their interest.
Individuals should submit a brief biography addressing their experiences and
qualifications. Interviews will be held on Monday, May 21, beginning at 5:00
p.m., and the final candidate will be appointed at the Board meeting on
Tuesday, May 29. The individual selected by the Board will serve through the
next election.
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